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Joshua Wilson

From: Janet Holmes <holmes.janet@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 6:04 PM
To: Joshua Wilson

Categories: Needs Attention

Here's my contribution to the discussion for April 13, 2016, in the public hearing about 
downtown development. 
 

For my part, I'd like to see a residential mixed use area, with restaurants and retail instead of another 
office building. To my mind, that will be a much better "well-lit public area"--and I do see the need for 
more downtown parking (and perhaps add permit parking around CSL). I don't really trust the 
developer's decisions when it comes to these things (watched a splendid restaurant design for the 
downtown get nixed for a "food court") so I think we need to have some imput. 
 

Thanks for the chance to comment. 
 
All best, 
 
Janet Holmes 
City Side Lofts owner/resident 
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